
 

CITY OF DILLINGHAM 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

FROM: CITY OF DILLINGHAM, LORI GOODELL ACTING CITY MANAGER 

RE: REPAIR AND MAINTENANCE OF HYSTER HIGH MAST FORKLIFTS 

DATE: JUNE 27, 2023 

 

Bidders of Record Include: 

 Pape Material Handling  Statewide Machinery Inc. 

 

Proposals were opened as scheduled June 26, 2023.  Proposals were evaluated by a city 

committee using all factors included in the Request for Proposals (RFP) including price, 

experience doing similar work, references and quality of past work done for the City of 

Dillingham.  

 

Based on the criteria established in the RFP 2023-02, the City of Dillingham hereby 

provides notice of its intent to award the contract at its City Council meeting of June 29, 

2023, to: 

 

Pape Material Handling  

 

The successful bidder is instructed not to begin work, or purchase materials, until a 
Notice to Proceed satisfied by a Purchase Order has been issued. 


